
The Villages Archery Club
Meeting Agenda

8 Aug 2016

Welcome:
We welcome the new the members.  Explain what membership means.  

Financial Report:
Balance Aug 7:  $4985.22

             
Old Business:

Range Meisters 
August….  Tom Hart
September . Bill Southwick
October … Blair Peterson
November.. Don Driscoll
December .. Charlie Campney

We held our fourth Camp Villages on Jul 28 with 35 kids attending.  Many thanks 
for the volunteers who helped with this event.  This was the final Camp Villages 
for 2016.  The Club hosted nearly 170 kids this year during the Camp Villages 
sessions

Despite the warm weather, the Monday morning shoots will continut through the 
summer.  Any new shooters who need help can come to the range during these 
shoots and get some help.

The club has sent an eMail to all of our female members asking for input as to 
what needs to be done to get more participation among our female members.  
There were only about 12 replies with some good suggestions.  This will be 
further persued this fall.  Please eMail with any suggestions.

As a reminder, the only way you can join the Archery Club or renew your dues is 
at a club meeting.  Dues for new members are $25.  Dues for members who 
renew their membership will be $10.  We do not accept payment given to other 
persons or mailed in.  You must be present at a meeting to pay your dues.  

As many of you know, we have yellow club shirts that we wear at club events or 
when we participate in competitions.  The club logos are done on our shirts by 
Custom Apparel, which is located in the Southern Trace Shopping Center.  Club 
hats are also available.

As a reminder, if you move a target in any of the target positions from 1 through 
12, it is your responsibility to return the target to its standard position before you 
leave the range.  The standard positions are as follows:



Targets 1 - 3 are set at 60 yards
Targets 4 – 6 are set at 50 yards
Targets 7 – 9 are set a 40 yards

There was a lengthy discussion again regarding archery room security.  The door
has been found unsecured several times and it is felt that persons who are not 
members are using the room and using club equipment.  And it is also felt that 
non club members may have the combination.  Several options were discussed 
tonight, including swipe cards, villages ID scanner, membership cards with 
colored stickers, etc.  No action was taken tonight

Show & Tell

Show & Tell tonight was a discussion aimed at our new shooters.  The 
discussion revolved at the next steps to take after you decide that you want to 
participate.  Session will be facilitated by Frank Skvarek.

villagesarcheryclub.com
villagesarcheryclub@gmail.com


